
Anne Reisch 

From: Paula Mowry <paulamowry@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 8:15 AM 

To: Senate Local Government 

Subject: [EXT]: SB 105 DO PASS YES 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This is the year that we achieve election integrity for the legal residents of South Dakota! 
This bill takes us closer to this goal- South Dakotans want elections that we can trust! 
Thanks for your time, 

Deo Supremo, 

Paula Mowry, Director / DESi 

Dakota Education Services int'l 

Spearfish, SD 

mobile: 605-838-3333 
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